
Influenza and COVID-19 are spreading now 

 

In our hospital, the majority of hospitalized patients have weakened immune systems. 

As infection control measures, we kindly ask all visitors to do the following. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please adhere to these measures. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

<About visitation> 

Both patients and visitors should wear masks at all times and do not eat or drink. 

The following people are not allowed to visit: 

・Have symptoms such as fever（over 37.5°C), runny nose, sore throat, cough, etc. 

・Accompany by preschool-age children.  

・A family member or close relative is sick with influenza or COVID-19.  

・There is an influenza epidemic at work or school. 

 


